
In preparation for SATs, during this term, we will be recapping previous spelling patterns from across the whole academic year. This will include 
practising the statutory Year 5 and 6 Spellings you can see below. Please spend some time working through the following list and accessing the 
games available on: www.spellingframe.co.uk  

 


